
3rd Work report

on the construction of two buildings with a total of 6 classrooms, office,

storage room and toilets

for the primary school of AGONMEY 

Wednesday, February 14th, 2024

The painters came to the construction site to start their work. First, the walls need to be rubbed 
smooth. This work lasts until February 18th.

Monday, February 19th to 23rd, 2024

The first layer of paint is applied.



Satuday, February 24th, 2024

The second layer of paint is applied to both buildings.
60 school desks with benches are delivered, which will be temporarily stored in a storage room.
Another 30 will arrive in the next few days.

Monday, February 26th, 2024

Es werden weitere Farbschichten aufgetragen. Auch das Toilettenhäuschen erhält Farbe.



MWednesday,  February 28th, 2024

The railings are coated with a special cover so that the paint adheres better to the metal.

Thursday, February 29th, 2024

The painting work is progressing.
7 cabinets are delivered in the afternoon.



Saturday, March 2nd, 2024

The walls under the veranda shine in bright green.

Monday, March 4th, 2024

Die Geländer und die Abschlußbalken des Daches sind violett angemalt.

Pictures from the following days:

  

 
   



 
    



Monday, March 18th, 2024

Die Malerarbeiten sind abgeschlossen. Beim Anblick der neuen Gebäude schlägt unser Herz 
höher.

Wednesday, March 20th, 2024

Students cleaned up around the new buildings, planted flowers in the flowerbeds, washed the 
floors of the new classrooms, and moved all 90 school desks and tables into the new 
classrooms. They should receive the keys to the classrooms in 2 days. They can't wait. One 
student sings: “a five-star school.”

We would like to thank our partners in Germany, our workers, the director, the teachers and 
students of this school, the parents' council and everyone who supported this project. God hold 
his protective hand over everyone!

The construction supervision:

Loko Joseph     Azombakin Jean     Adokpe Joseph   


